9th and 12th Grade Information (non-test takers)

Please be aware that October 31, 2023, will be an asynchronous day for 9th and 12th grade
students. First period teachers will communicate attendance procedures for students prior to
October 31st.

Parkway Information

Parkway students in grades 9 and 12 will participate in Parkway on October 31st. Buses will
pick students up at their stop following the special Parkway transportation schedule.



